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Craig Mortell

From: Craig Mortell
Sent: Monday, 19 September 2022 10:50 AM
To: Wayne Garnsey; Oyshee Iqbal; Garry Hopkins
Cc: westernregion@planning.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Orange LEP - Amendment 33
Attachments: 221025_PP_001H.docx; Appendix F.pdf; Appendix G.pdf; Appendix H.pdf; RPIA - 

OUT - Orange City Council - Response on Planning Proposal 2021-5680 OC-2959 
06.05.2022.pdf; DWR SIgned - Letter to Council.pdf

Hi Garry / Wayne / Oyshee 
 
In response to the letter from Garry dated 2 August 2022 the planning proposal for Rosedale Gardens (Amendment 
33) has been updated, reflecting further consultations with government agencies. I have reviewed the attached 
updates and confirm that the positions stated are in line with Councils existing resolution on the matter. 
 
Can you review and advise if the Department will allow the matter to proceed to public exhibition, i.e. whether 
conditions 1 – 3 are now satisfied. 
 
I can upload the attached documents to the portal this afternoon 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Craig Mortell 
Senior Planner – Development Services
 

P:   02 6393 8036  
A:   Wiradjuri Country, PO Box 35, ORANGE NSW 2800 
E:    cmortell@orange.nsw.gov.au  
W:  www.orange.nsw.gov.au 
 

 

I acknowledge the Wiradjuri people as the traditional custodians of the lands on which we work and pay my respect  
to the Wiradjuri people for their care and custodianship of these lands for over 40,000 years. 
 

 
 

Disclaimer: The information in this message is intended to be general information only and does not constitute  
professional advice and should not be relied upon as such. Recipients should seek independent professional advice  
and refer to the relevant legislation before taking action or relying on any such matter contained in this message. 
 


